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Power restored to all customers in Las Vegas impacted by Public Safety Power Shutoff 
(PSPS) 
   
(Albuquerque, NM) – PNM announced that all customers impacted by a Public Safety Power 
Shutoff (PSPS) in Las Vegas have been restored as of 10:10 p.m. today, April 17. PNM 
implemented the PSPS on Thursday, April 17, at 11:30 a.m. to prevent power lines from igniting 
a wildfire, protecting lives and communities.  
   
“I want to thank our customers for your patience and kindness toward our crews,” PNM 
President and CEO, Don Tarry said. “I also want to thank our crews who worked through this 
event to keep our communities safe.”   
   
More than 50 PNM crew members worked through the night to patrol and repair damage 
caused by the extreme weather. At the peak, 2,256 customers were impacted.   
   
While the PSPS is complete, it is possible that other outages may occur as strong winds are 
forecasted to continue Friday. PNM asks customers experiencing a power outage to report it on 
PNM.com/report-an-outage or by texting #OUT to 78766 from a number associated with the 
account, or by calling 888-DIAL-PNM. 
 
### 
About PNM  
PNM is the largest electricity provider in New Mexico serving nearly 550,000 customers. PNM is 
committed to transitioning its electricity to 100% carbon free while ensuring a reliable and 
resilient power system. Visit PNM.com for more information.   
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